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Carolside Primary School

Equality Committee Meeting

Minutes: 3rd March 2015
Present: P3a, P3b, P3c, P3d, P4d, P5a, P5c, P5d, P6a, P6c, P7a, P7b, P7d Class Representatives and Mrs Giles.
1. Welcome – Mrs Giles thanked everyone for coming to the meeting.

2. Mrs Giles informed the committee that a pupil in P4 and P7 have been selected as finalists for the Show Racism the Red Card creative competition. The finalists will attend an award ceremony at Hampden on 19th March along with Mrs Giles. Mrs Giles will update the committee about this at our next meeting. It was agreed that time at an assembly would be spent showcasing some of the excellent school entries to the competition including the entry from P6a and P6b. A date has to be arranged for this.
3. Equality Award – the group discussed the idea of having an award and all reps voted for the introduction of an Equality Award at Carolside. A number of the reps suggested very good ideas in relation to the award and also shared some ideas from their classmates. One idea was posting names in a box of the pupils showing fairness, including others and being kind. At the end of each month names would be counted and the person with the highest number would receive the Equality Award. Another idea was asking the class teacher to nominate someone from their class at the end of each month who has been kind, caring and inclusive - demonstrating an understanding of the UNCRC and their responsibilities.
4. Equality Committee Poster – Mrs Giles asked the interested reps to work on a poster at home which could be displayed in classrooms reminding pupils of what the Equality Committee is and what we do. The poster can be done either on the computer or on paper. The committee will then vote on the poster they want printed and displayed in every classroom and area around the school. Completed posters should be brought along to our next meeting.
5. It was agreed the next meeting would be held on 24th March 2015 at 1.05pm.

6. Mrs Giles thanked the group for attending and closed the meeting.
